
 

 

 
Relevant Information 

Medellín, January 29th, 2019 
 
 
 

EPM informs: 
 
On January 28, 2019, the National Authority of Environmental 
Licenses - ANLA -, notified the start of an environmental sanctioning 
procedure against the company Hydroelectric Ituango S.A. E.S.P., for 
the alleged affectation of the ecological flow of the Cauca River, 
downstream of the Ituango project. 
 
EPM, on behalf of the company Hidroituango S.A. E.S.P., is analyzing 
and will respond promptly to the environmental authority. 
 
 
 


